GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF COAL
OFFICE OF THE COAL CONTROLLER
1,Council House Street,Kolkata-700001
Email: coalcont-wb@nic.in
No. D/26011/1/2012/A-IV

NOTICE
Notice is hereby given to all the interested parties/individuals for obtaining Bids for disposal of the
unused files.

The interested parties may visit the files to be weeded out lying in the Office of Coal Controller ,1%

floor,1, Council House Street Kolkata-1 for inspection or contact the undersigned within 3 working
days from the date of publication of the notice.

GOURANGA SINGH
DY.ASSTT.COAL CONTROLLER/DDO
CONTACT:7667480996




